Tenders invited for contract for
handling of surplus public fill

The Civil Engineering and Development Department (CEDD) today (July 23)
gazetted a notice to invite tenders for the contract for the handling of
surplus public fill (Contract No. CV/2021/09). The closing time for the
tender is noon on September 10, 2021.

The works mainly include operation of Tseung Kwan O Area 137 Fill Bank
and Tuen Mun Area 38 Fill Bank, and delivery of public fill to the designated
reclamation sites in the Mainland.

The works are scheduled to commence in January 2022 and will take about
24 months to complete.

The Fill Management Division of the CEDD is responsible for the
supervision of the works. Interested contractors may obtain the forms of
tender and further particulars from the Fill Management Division of the CEDD
at 5/F, Civil Engineering and Development Building, 101 Princess Margaret
Road, Ho Man Tin, Kowloon, Hong Kong.

Details of the tender notice are available at the CEDD's website
(www.cedd.gov.hk/eng/tender-notices/contracts/tender-notices/index.html). For
enquiries, please call 2762 5555 during office hours.
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